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( DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH & HUMAN SERVICES Public Health Service

Food and Drug Admiinistration
Silver Spring, MD 20993

March 8, 2022

Devin Watkins, Attorney

Sam Kazman, General Counsel
Competitive Enterprise Institute
1310 L Street NW, 7t" Floor
Washington, D.C.20005

Sent electronically

RE: Information Quality Act Correction Request Regarding Voluntary Sodium Reduction
Goals: Target Mean and Upper Bound Concentrations for Sodium in Commercially
Processed, Packaged, and Prepared Foods (86 FR 57156) (Oct. 14, 2021)

Dear Mr. Watkins and Mr. Kazman,
Your November 9, 2021, request for correction pursuant to the Federal Information
Quality Act, is still under review. While the goal of the FDA is to respond within 60 days

to such requests, we are unable to do so in this case. We anticipate a response will be
sent to you by May 6, 2022.

Thank you for your interest in the quality of information disseminated by FDA.

Sincerely,

A Ab

Laurie Lenkel
FDA Ombudsman



